
This is not an offering for sale which can only be made with a disclosure statement. In our continuing effort to improve and maintain the high standard of Venue development, the developer reserves the right to 
modify or change plans, specifications, features and prices without notice. Materials may be substituted with equivalent or better at the developer’s sole discretion. All dimensions and sizes are approximate and 
are based on Architectural measurements. As reverse and/or mirrored plans occur throughout the development, please see architectural plans for details if this is material to your decision to purchase. Renderings 

are an artist’s conception and are intended as a general reference only. Please refer to the disclosure statement for exact offering details. Sales and marketing by Fifth Avenue Real Estate Marketing. E.&O.E.
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This is not an offering for sale which can only be made with a disclosure statement. In our continuing effort to improve and maintain the high standard of Venue development, the developer reserves the right to 
modify or change plans, specifications, features and prices without notice. Materials may be substituted with equivalent or better at the developer’s sole discretion. All dimensions and sizes are approximate and 
are based on Architectural measurements. As reverse and/or mirrored plans occur throughout the development, please see architectural plans for details if this is material to your decision to purchase. Renderings 

are an artist’s conception and are intended as a general reference only. Please refer to the disclosure statement for exact offering details. Sales and marketing by Fifth Avenue Real Estate Marketing. E.&O.E.
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This is not an offering for sale which can only be made with a disclosure statement. In our continuing effort to improve and maintain the high standard of Venue development, the developer reserves the right to 
modify or change plans, specifications, features and prices without notice. Materials may be substituted with equivalent or better at the developer’s sole discretion. All dimensions and sizes are approximate and 
are based on Architectural measurements. As reverse and/or mirrored plans occur throughout the development, please see architectural plans for details if this is material to your decision to purchase. Renderings 

are an artist’s conception and are intended as a general reference only. Please refer to the disclosure statement for exact offering details. Sales and marketing by Fifth Avenue Real Estate Marketing. E.&O.E.
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This is not an offering for sale which can only be made with a disclosure statement. In our continuing effort to improve and maintain the high standard of Venue development, the developer reserves the right to 
modify or change plans, specifications, features and prices without notice. Materials may be substituted with equivalent or better at the developer’s sole discretion. All dimensions and sizes are approximate and 
are based on Architectural measurements. As reverse and/or mirrored plans occur throughout the development, please see architectural plans for details if this is material to your decision to purchase. Renderings 

are an artist’s conception and are intended as a general reference only. Please refer to the disclosure statement for exact offering details. Sales and marketing by Fifth Avenue Real Estate Marketing. E.&O.E.
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This is not an offering for sale which can only be made with a disclosure statement. In our continuing effort to improve and maintain the high standard of Venue development, the developer reserves the right to 
modify or change plans, specifications, features and prices without notice. Materials may be substituted with equivalent or better at the developer’s sole discretion. All dimensions and sizes are approximate and 
are based on Architectural measurements. As reverse and/or mirrored plans occur throughout the development, please see architectural plans for details if this is material to your decision to purchase. Renderings 

are an artist’s conception and are intended as a general reference only. Please refer to the disclosure statement for exact offering details. Sales and marketing by Fifth Avenue Real Estate Marketing. E.&O.E.
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This is not an offering for sale which can only be made with a disclosure statement. In our continuing effort to improve and maintain the high standard of Venue development, the developer reserves the right to 
modify or change plans, specifications, features and prices without notice. Materials may be substituted with equivalent or better at the developer’s sole discretion. All dimensions and sizes are approximate and 
are based on Architectural measurements. As reverse and/or mirrored plans occur throughout the development, please see architectural plans for details if this is material to your decision to purchase. Renderings 

are an artist’s conception and are intended as a general reference only. Please refer to the disclosure statement for exact offering details. Sales and marketing by Fifth Avenue Real Estate Marketing. E.&O.E.
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This is not an offering for sale which can only be made with a disclosure statement. In our continuing effort to improve and maintain the high standard of Venue development, the developer reserves the right to 
modify or change plans, specifications, features and prices without notice. Materials may be substituted with equivalent or better at the developer’s sole discretion. All dimensions and sizes are approximate and 
are based on Architectural measurements. As reverse and/or mirrored plans occur throughout the development, please see architectural plans for details if this is material to your decision to purchase. Renderings 

are an artist’s conception and are intended as a general reference only. Please refer to the disclosure statement for exact offering details. Sales and marketing by Fifth Avenue Real Estate Marketing. E.&O.E.

Approx 720 sq. ft.
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This is not an offering for sale which can only be made with a disclosure statement. In our continuing effort to improve and maintain the high standard of Venue development, the developer reserves the right to 
modify or change plans, specifications, features and prices without notice. Materials may be substituted with equivalent or better at the developer’s sole discretion. All dimensions and sizes are approximate and 
are based on Architectural measurements. As reverse and/or mirrored plans occur throughout the development, please see architectural plans for details if this is material to your decision to purchase. Renderings 

are an artist’s conception and are intended as a general reference only. Please refer to the disclosure statement for exact offering details. Sales and marketing by Fifth Avenue Real Estate Marketing. E.&O.E.
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This is not an offering for sale which can only be made with a disclosure statement. In our continuing effort to improve and maintain the high standard of Venue development, the developer reserves the right to 
modify or change plans, specifications, features and prices without notice. Materials may be substituted with equivalent or better at the developer’s sole discretion. All dimensions and sizes are approximate and 
are based on Architectural measurements. As reverse and/or mirrored plans occur throughout the development, please see architectural plans for details if this is material to your decision to purchase. Renderings 

are an artist’s conception and are intended as a general reference only. Please refer to the disclosure statement for exact offering details. Sales and marketing by Fifth Avenue Real Estate Marketing. E.&O.E.
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This is not an offering for sale which can only be made with a disclosure statement. In our continuing effort to improve and maintain the high standard of Venue development, the developer reserves the right to 
modify or change plans, specifications, features and prices without notice. Materials may be substituted with equivalent or better at the developer’s sole discretion. All dimensions and sizes are approximate and 
are based on Architectural measurements. As reverse and/or mirrored plans occur throughout the development, please see architectural plans for details if this is material to your decision to purchase. Renderings 

are an artist’s conception and are intended as a general reference only. Please refer to the disclosure statement for exact offering details. Sales and marketing by Fifth Avenue Real Estate Marketing. E.&O.E.
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This is not an offering for sale which can only be made with a disclosure statement. In our continuing effort to improve and maintain the high standard of Venue development, the developer reserves the right to 
modify or change plans, specifications, features and prices without notice. Materials may be substituted with equivalent or better at the developer’s sole discretion. All dimensions and sizes are approximate and 
are based on Architectural measurements. As reverse and/or mirrored plans occur throughout the development, please see architectural plans for details if this is material to your decision to purchase. Renderings 

are an artist’s conception and are intended as a general reference only. Please refer to the disclosure statement for exact offering details. Sales and marketing by Fifth Avenue Real Estate Marketing. E.&O.E.

Approx 759 sq. ft.
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This is not an offering for sale which can only be made with a disclosure statement. In our continuing effort to improve and maintain the high standard of Venue development, the developer reserves the right to 
modify or change plans, specifications, features and prices without notice. Materials may be substituted with equivalent or better at the developer’s sole discretion. All dimensions and sizes are approximate and 
are based on Architectural measurements. As reverse and/or mirrored plans occur throughout the development, please see architectural plans for details if this is material to your decision to purchase. Renderings 

are an artist’s conception and are intended as a general reference only. Please refer to the disclosure statement for exact offering details. Sales and marketing by Fifth Avenue Real Estate Marketing. E.&O.E.
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This is not an offering for sale which can only be made with a disclosure statement. In our continuing effort to improve and maintain the high standard of Venue development, the developer reserves the right to 
modify or change plans, specifications, features and prices without notice. Materials may be substituted with equivalent or better at the developer’s sole discretion. All dimensions and sizes are approximate and 
are based on Architectural measurements. As reverse and/or mirrored plans occur throughout the development, please see architectural plans for details if this is material to your decision to purchase. Renderings 

are an artist’s conception and are intended as a general reference only. Please refer to the disclosure statement for exact offering details. Sales and marketing by Fifth Avenue Real Estate Marketing. E.&O.E.

Approx 486 sq. ft.
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This is not an offering for sale which can only be made with a disclosure statement. In our continuing effort to improve and maintain the high standard of Venue development, the developer reserves the right to 
modify or change plans, specifications, features and prices without notice. Materials may be substituted with equivalent or better at the developer’s sole discretion. All dimensions and sizes are approximate and 
are based on Architectural measurements. As reverse and/or mirrored plans occur throughout the development, please see architectural plans for details if this is material to your decision to purchase. Renderings 

are an artist’s conception and are intended as a general reference only. Please refer to the disclosure statement for exact offering details. Sales and marketing by Fifth Avenue Real Estate Marketing. E.&O.E.
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This is not an offering for sale which can only be made with a disclosure statement. In our continuing effort to improve and maintain the high standard of Venue development, the developer reserves the right to 
modify or change plans, specifications, features and prices without notice. Materials may be substituted with equivalent or better at the developer’s sole discretion. All dimensions and sizes are approximate and 
are based on Architectural measurements. As reverse and/or mirrored plans occur throughout the development, please see architectural plans for details if this is material to your decision to purchase. Renderings 

are an artist’s conception and are intended as a general reference only. Please refer to the disclosure statement for exact offering details. Sales and marketing by Fifth Avenue Real Estate Marketing. E.&O.E.
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This is not an offering for sale which can only be made with a disclosure statement. In our continuing effort to improve and maintain the high standard of Venue development, the developer reserves the right to 
modify or change plans, specifications, features and prices without notice. Materials may be substituted with equivalent or better at the developer’s sole discretion. All dimensions and sizes are approximate and 
are based on Architectural measurements. As reverse and/or mirrored plans occur throughout the development, please see architectural plans for details if this is material to your decision to purchase. Renderings 

are an artist’s conception and are intended as a general reference only. Please refer to the disclosure statement for exact offering details. Sales and marketing by Fifth Avenue Real Estate Marketing. E.&O.E.
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This is not an offering for sale which can only be made with a disclosure statement. In our continuing effort to improve and maintain the high standard of Venue development, the developer reserves the right to 
modify or change plans, specifications, features and prices without notice. Materials may be substituted with equivalent or better at the developer’s sole discretion. All dimensions and sizes are approximate and 
are based on Architectural measurements. As reverse and/or mirrored plans occur throughout the development, please see architectural plans for details if this is material to your decision to purchase. Renderings 

are an artist’s conception and are intended as a general reference only. Please refer to the disclosure statement for exact offering details. Sales and marketing by Fifth Avenue Real Estate Marketing. E.&O.E.
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This is not an offering for sale which can only be made with a disclosure statement. In our continuing effort to improve and maintain the high standard of Venue development, the developer reserves the right to 
modify or change plans, specifications, features and prices without notice. Materials may be substituted with equivalent or better at the developer’s sole discretion. All dimensions and sizes are approximate and 
are based on Architectural measurements. As reverse and/or mirrored plans occur throughout the development, please see architectural plans for details if this is material to your decision to purchase. Renderings 

are an artist’s conception and are intended as a general reference only. Please refer to the disclosure statement for exact offering details. Sales and marketing by Fifth Avenue Real Estate Marketing. E.&O.E.
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This is not an offering for sale which can only be made with a disclosure statement. In our continuing effort to improve and maintain the high standard of Venue development, the developer reserves the right to 
modify or change plans, specifications, features and prices without notice. Materials may be substituted with equivalent or better at the developer’s sole discretion. All dimensions and sizes are approximate and 
are based on Architectural measurements. As reverse and/or mirrored plans occur throughout the development, please see architectural plans for details if this is material to your decision to purchase. Renderings 

are an artist’s conception and are intended as a general reference only. Please refer to the disclosure statement for exact offering details. Sales and marketing by Fifth Avenue Real Estate Marketing. E.&O.E.
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This is not an offering for sale which can only be made with a disclosure statement. In our continuing effort to improve and maintain the high standard of Venue development, the developer reserves the right to 
modify or change plans, specifications, features and prices without notice. Materials may be substituted with equivalent or better at the developer’s sole discretion. All dimensions and sizes are approximate and 
are based on Architectural measurements. As reverse and/or mirrored plans occur throughout the development, please see architectural plans for details if this is material to your decision to purchase. Renderings 

are an artist’s conception and are intended as a general reference only. Please refer to the disclosure statement for exact offering details. Sales and marketing by Fifth Avenue Real Estate Marketing. E.&O.E.
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This is not an offering for sale which can only be made with a disclosure statement. In our continuing effort to improve and maintain the high standard of Venue development, the developer reserves the right to 
modify or change plans, specifications, features and prices without notice. Materials may be substituted with equivalent or better at the developer’s sole discretion. All dimensions and sizes are approximate and 
are based on Architectural measurements. As reverse and/or mirrored plans occur throughout the development, please see architectural plans for details if this is material to your decision to purchase. Renderings 

are an artist’s conception and are intended as a general reference only. Please refer to the disclosure statement for exact offering details. Sales and marketing by Fifth Avenue Real Estate Marketing. E.&O.E.

BATH

BALCONY

ENTRY

LIVING

BEDROOM

W
/D

KITCHEN

F

D
/W

PlAn P1
Approx 562 sq. ft.

1 BeDrOoM

RoOfDeCk

LEVEL 5

N

www.R
ea

lEsta
teS

urr
ey

.co
m



This is not an offering for sale which can only be made with a disclosure statement. In our continuing effort to improve and maintain the high standard of Venue development, the developer reserves the right to 
modify or change plans, specifications, features and prices without notice. Materials may be substituted with equivalent or better at the developer’s sole discretion. All dimensions and sizes are approximate and 
are based on Architectural measurements. As reverse and/or mirrored plans occur throughout the development, please see architectural plans for details if this is material to your decision to purchase. Renderings 

are an artist’s conception and are intended as a general reference only. Please refer to the disclosure statement for exact offering details. Sales and marketing by Fifth Avenue Real Estate Marketing. E.&O.E.
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This is not an offering for sale which can only be made with a disclosure statement. In our continuing effort to improve and maintain the high standard of Venue development, the developer reserves the right to 
modify or change plans, specifications, features and prices without notice. Materials may be substituted with equivalent or better at the developer’s sole discretion. All dimensions and sizes are approximate and 
are based on Architectural measurements. As reverse and/or mirrored plans occur throughout the development, please see architectural plans for details if this is material to your decision to purchase. Renderings 

are an artist’s conception and are intended as a general reference only. Please refer to the disclosure statement for exact offering details. Sales and marketing by Fifth Avenue Real Estate Marketing. E.&O.E.
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This is not an offering for sale which can only be made with a disclosure statement. In our continuing effort to improve and maintain the high standard of Venue development, the developer reserves the right to 
modify or change plans, specifications, features and prices without notice. Materials may be substituted with equivalent or better at the developer’s sole discretion. All dimensions and sizes are approximate and 
are based on Architectural measurements. As reverse and/or mirrored plans occur throughout the development, please see architectural plans for details if this is material to your decision to purchase. Renderings 

are an artist’s conception and are intended as a general reference only. Please refer to the disclosure statement for exact offering details. Sales and marketing by Fifth Avenue Real Estate Marketing. E.&O.E.
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This is not an offering for sale which can only be made with a disclosure statement. In our continuing effort to improve and maintain the high standard of Venue development, the developer reserves the right to 
modify or change plans, specifications, features and prices without notice. Materials may be substituted with equivalent or better at the developer’s sole discretion. All dimensions and sizes are approximate and 
are based on Architectural measurements. As reverse and/or mirrored plans occur throughout the development, please see architectural plans for details if this is material to your decision to purchase. Renderings 

are an artist’s conception and are intended as a general reference only. Please refer to the disclosure statement for exact offering details. Sales and marketing by Fifth Avenue Real Estate Marketing. E.&O.E.
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This is not an offering for sale which can only be made with a disclosure statement. In our continuing effort to improve and maintain the high standard of Venue development, the developer reserves the right to 
modify or change plans, specifications, features and prices without notice. Materials may be substituted with equivalent or better at the developer’s sole discretion. All dimensions and sizes are approximate and 
are based on Architectural measurements. As reverse and/or mirrored plans occur throughout the development, please see architectural plans for details if this is material to your decision to purchase. Renderings 

are an artist’s conception and are intended as a general reference only. Please refer to the disclosure statement for exact offering details. Sales and marketing by Fifth Avenue Real Estate Marketing. E.&O.E.
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This is not an offering for sale which can only be made with a disclosure statement. In our continuing effort to improve and maintain the high standard of Venue development, the developer reserves the right to 
modify or change plans, specifications, features and prices without notice. Materials may be substituted with equivalent or better at the developer’s sole discretion. All dimensions and sizes are approximate and 
are based on Architectural measurements. As reverse and/or mirrored plans occur throughout the development, please see architectural plans for details if this is material to your decision to purchase. Renderings 

are an artist’s conception and are intended as a general reference only. Please refer to the disclosure statement for exact offering details. Sales and marketing by Fifth Avenue Real Estate Marketing. E.&O.E.
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